
From the Desk of Careyall Music

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
New Music from John Carey – Fall 2025

Careyall Music is proud to announce the upcoming release of a new adult contemporary album 
from singer-songwriter John Carey, due out Fall 2025. This deeply personal and socially 
conscious project shines a light on the challenges we face in today’s world—offering both 
reflection and hope through the universal power of music.

The album’s first single, “Baby Girl,” is a compelling mid-tempo track with a groove and spirit 
that recalls the soulful rhythms of Santana and the electrifying energy of Lenny Kravitz. 
Crafted for the adult contemporary audience, the song is not just a musical statement but a call to 
awareness.

As part of this release, John Carey has partnered with 1-800-RUNAWAY and 
1800RUNAWAY.org—a 24/7 national hotline and online crisis service providing support for 
runaway, homeless, and at-risk youth across the United States, Puerto Rico, the U.S. Virgin 
Islands, and Guam.

Each year, thousands of young people face the heart-wrenching reality of running away or being 
pushed out of their homes. Through the Runaway and Homeless Youth Program, Careyall 
Music proudly supports street outreach, emergency shelters, transitional living, and maternity 
group home programs that provide safety, dignity, and a path forward for these vulnerable youth.

We invite you to join us in spreading awareness about youth homelessness and runaway 
prevention. Music can be a powerful catalyst for change—let’s use it to amplify the voices that 
need to be heard.

Stay tuned for more updates, and listen for “Baby Girl” this summer.

Together, we can make a difference.
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